
 

Friday 10th July 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Please find below final details for the events taking place for Y6 next week.  

Sports Day 

Due to poor weather last week, we have moved sports day to Wednesday 15th July. Children need to 
come in PE kits on this day, wear sun cream and a sunhat and bring their water bottle with them.  

Shirt Signing 

Children currently in school 
Thursday 16th July - Children need to lay out their shirt on the field next to their name label before 
they come into school. They will need to go straight to the school field on arrival, following social 
distancing, and then enter the school through the usual gate on the playground. Please remember to 
send children in with their own pen on this day. 
 
Children not currently in school 
Thursday 16th July between 1pm and 2pm 
Children can come onto the school field, sign each shirt and collect their own shirt (shirts must be in 
school by the 15th July) that will have been signed by the other children. Miss Ball will be on the field 
during this time so that she can see the children coming in to school. Children must be accompanied 
by an adult and please remember to bring your own pen. 

Virtual Leavers' Assembly 

This will be added to the Y6 section of the school website next week. We will notify you when this is 
available to view.  

Last day of term  

We will be having a picnic on the school field on the afternoon. The children can be collected from the 
school playground from 3pm, not the school field as previously stated. 

REMINDER: Children can wear their leavers' hoodies next week and autograph books can be 
purchased from school by sending £3 in an envelope.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Ball kball@ridge.dudley.sch.uk 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs D Hudson 
Headteacher 
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